Term 1 Week 2 4th January 2023

Dear parents

Thank you, parents, for the great start to school yesterday. Students walked into the playground, and it was so exciting to hear the excitement as they reconnected with friends and their positivity in starting in their new 2023 classes.

An email has been sent to parents of students Year 2 to Year 6 for permission and payment to attend our school SWIMMING CARNIVAL on Wednesday, 15 February. Please complete this permission and payment by the date noted in the email. If your child is turning 8 years old this year, they can compete in the carnival events but MUST be able to confidently swim 50 metres without stopping. Students in Years 3-6 have swim capability categories for parents to tick. Travel will be by bus to Roselands pool.

Our Year 6 are involved in a LEADERSHIP program today, so what a great start for them as our leaders for 2023.

This afternoon 4 very important permission notes will be generated in your emails. It is critical for your child that you complete each form as we maintain school registers to ensure they are updated and have these safety requirements for your child.

Our students returned with their individual and class requirements, so teachers appreciate this support.

This is a reminder that Got Game begins tomorrow for 2M, 3K, 4K,4G,3M,3/4R, 5/6G, 6A & 6P. Following this, all other classes start on Monday including Kindergarten.

Regards Debbie Hunter Principal